
Applications invited for HK Cultural
Centre live photography service stalls

     A new round of applications to operate photography service stalls at the
Piazza of the Hong Kong Cultural Centre (HKCC) is now open. The stalls
provide live photography services for the general public and tourists.
Professional photographers are invited to submit applications.
 
     The contract period for the live photography service stalls will run
from January 3 to December 30 next year. There will be four stall sites for
eight photography stall operators to operate on alternate days. Operators
must provide services for at least two consecutive hours between 10.30am and
10.30pm on each operating day. Successful applicants are required to
personally manage the stalls in accordance with the operational requirements
and pay a non-refundable registration fee of $3,132.
 
     All applicants are required to conduct photo demonstrations at the HKCC
on a designated date and provide photos for assessment by a vetting panel of
the Leisure and Cultural Services Department. If the number of qualified
applications exceeds the available number of stalls, selection will be made
by drawing lots. Please refer to the application form for details on
operational arrangements and application.
 
     Interested individuals can obtain an application form from the HKCC
Enquiries Counter or download it from the website
(www.lcsd.gov.hk/en/hkcc/livephotographyservicestalls.html). Completed
application forms should be delivered to the Enquiries Counter at the Foyer,
Auditoria Building, HKCC, 10 Salisbury Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, on or before 5pm
on November 3. For enquiries, please call 2734 2009.
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